


Newsletter 2021 


       Frontier Gateway Museum

    Open Memorial Day - Labor Day


9:00-5:00 M-S ; 1:00-5:00 Sun.

FREE ADMISSION


201 State Street

Glendive , MT 59330	 	 	 	 	 	   
406-377 - 8168	 	 	 	 	                facebook.com/frontiergateway

 By appointment- 406-377-3018	 	 	 	    frontiergatewaymuseum.org 
	 	       406-365-4653	 	 	 	    frontiermuseum@ymail.com 
Curator: Shannon Hellman 	   	            		 	 	                    Staff: Sue Colbrese; Zara Iwen	 	 

   ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ ✣ 


The mission is to use archives, artifacts, photos, and a library to tell the story of Glendive and 
Eastern MT and the general area in a way that is accurate and faithful to the many faceted history of 
the region including the lives of the men and women who explored and settled this area.* * * * * * * * * 
* * * * * * * * * * * * *Board of Directions: Eileen Melby: President; Keith Robinson: First VP; a 
Carpenter: Secretaryn, Sheryl Stansbury, Noreen Turnquist

	 	 	 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Board of Directions: Eileen Melby: President; Keith Robinson: First VP; Rosanne  Bos: Second VP; 
Patty Atwell: Treasurer; Verna Carpenter: Secretary;  Greg Hagenston, Sheryl Stansbury, Noreen 
Turnquist, Jesse Schaff, and Kathy McLane.

	 	 	 	 * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Meet The Curator:  
Shanon Hellman 

	 	 

Shanon Hellman received her bachelor’s degree in education from 
MSU-Billings and her master’s degree in middle level education, with an 
emphasis in Social Studies and Language Arts, from Walden University. 
She teaches American History to 7th and 8th graders, and is finishing 
her 22nd year of teaching at Washington Middle School. When Shanon 
is not at the museum or teaching middle schoolers, she enjoys spending 
time with her family, friends and pets. She also enjoys reading, fishing 
and girl get-aways with her daughter and sisters. This will be Shanon’s 
fourth season at Frontier Gateway Museum and she is looking forward 
to another enjoyable season.





get your passport stamped at FGM


Annual Meeting: 
April 24, 2022

	  1:30 pm


Guest speakers, election of officers, 
and refreshments


http://facebook.com/frontiergateway


              

Ways to help the museum; Friends of Reynolds Program; AmazonSmile; 
memorials and donations which can be mailed to P.O. Box 1186; buying a 
membership; (application on last page) , encouraging friends and family to 
join FGM and Foundation, and by volunteering.  
	 

We wish to thank all of the volunteers who make it possible to keep our grounds 
and buildings in good shape, aid in keeping our interior attractive, organize 
photos and files for the archives and help us provide a positive experience for 
our visitors.	 

	 


DONATIONS FOR 2021


Maxine Erickson, Audre Siverts, Avis Anderson, James Harpster, Emma Doty, Badland 
Drifters Inc., Keith and Jan Robinson, Greg and Evelyn Hagenston, Tom Linn, Dennis 
and Donna Hayford, Peter DeForth, Kyle and Eileen Milne, Lew and Eileen Melby, 
Stockman Bank, Myrna Kintz, Dennis Zander, LaNette Simonton, Cindy Mullet, Peggy 
Iba, Marg Mandigo, Barb Gartner, Vicki Trangmoe, Donald Broadnax, Twylla McPherson, 
Peggy Handtmann, KXGN, Melissa Mittelstaed and Stella Peterson.

2021 Memorials

From: Lew & Eileen Melby; Laurel Toomey, Don Mullendore, Bruce Oldenburg, Don Nentwig, Brian 
Weigum, Nellie Kreiman, Herb Sharbano, and Loretta McPerson.

From: Janette Legato; Harry Trangmoe; 

From: Cross Petroleum; Glenn Milligan, Don Mullendore, Jim & Lois Tallman, and Bruce Bogar. 

From: Audre Avilla; Patricia Jones, Bruce Oldenburg & Troy Kaufman.

 From: Greg & Evelyn Hagenston;  Bruce Oldenburg, George Hostetler, Colleen Pederson,& Deb 	
	 Newell.

From: Gert & Gordon Kolberg; Don Mullendore, Don Nentwig, Brad Ward, and Debra Newell.

From: Judy & Gary Huncovsky; Don Nentwig.

From: Terry & Glennis Osborn; Don Nentwig.

From: Kathy Stoner; Ethel  Gentry.

From: From: Janine & Terence Zimmer; Bruce Oldenburg

From: Pat & Patty Atwell; Nellie Kreiman.

From: Verle Jones; Shirley Berkey

From: Jeff & Jackie Gordon; Jude Johnson




W

ATTENTION RESEARCHERS:
Check out the new archives room 
where museum staff can help those
who are interested in researching the area’s 

history.

IMG_0593.jpgTrails is a new adventure at the is a 
Talking Trails is a new adventure at the museum and 
throughout our community. Rather than reading a line or two 
found on a sign, experience the whole story with the Talking
Trails mobile app or dial-in platform. Talking Trails provides an 
audio or video recording. Follow the 20 plus talking trails to 
discover the history of our community.

Wall of Heroes
. Follow the 20+ talking 
tails to
experience the whole 

story with the Talking Trail mobile app or dial-in plaIn 
In an effort to honor our military men and women past and present and our first 
responders we have a new display in the Carter Room on the main floor of the 
museum.

Other new additions to the museum include a beauty shop/barber shop display, 
Rudolph Zallinger murals, new items in our gift shop, and a new office area. Invite a 
friend and visit the museum.


1.

1.1. The name “Frontier Gateway Museum” was selected in         
 March, 1957.

1.2. The first shovelful of dirt was turned by Gov. Babcock on           

Sept. 15, 1962. 


ATTENTION RESEARCHERS



Become a Member of FGM and Foundation

Name ___________________________________

Mailing Address__________________________

Email Address_____________________________

City____________________, State______________Zip Code_____________


_____Yearly Fee($10)

_____Lifetime: the difference between your age and the age of 100 at 
$1.00 per year of difference or a flat fee of $75. A free copy of the 
McCone or Gilmore pamphlet will be presented to anyone buying a 
lifetime membership. 

Business/Organization: Dues to be determined by the Board


Mail to: P.O. Box 1181; Glendive, MT. 59330———______________


